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SURVEY ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON BELL TOWER FARMERS MARKET

The City of Placerville is conducting this short survey to determine if the Wednesday Bell Tower Farmer’s
Market contributes to the Downtown overall. Please answer these three questions and return the
survey to the first floor of City Hall or Town Hall’s Community Services Department at 549 Main Street
by next Friday, February 3". If you have written comments, there is space on this survey for that also.

Thank you for participating,

Terry Zeller, Director of Community Services
530-642-5540

Question #1: Do you personally like or appreciate having the Farmer’s Market at the Bell Tower on
Wednesday afternoons from June to October?
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Question #3: Does having the Farmer’s Market at the Bell Tower hurt or help the Downtown overall?
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